
 

  
 

A.D. Lamba Ph.: 011-250302261-62 

Deputy Registrar E-mail: examconduct2@gmail.com 

 
Ref. No.: GGSIPU/Exam/IC-II/                  Dated: 11.11.2016 

 

Subject: Notice for Collection of Admit Cards for Mercy Chance Examination to be 

held during November-December, 2016. 

 

 The Examination of all the students who have granted Mercy Chance (after completion 

of N+2) and have paid their requisite continuation fees (Rs. 10,000/- only) alongwith reappear 

fees will be held as per the notified date sheet(s) of Mercy Chance Examination.  The Mercy 

Chance Examination November-December, 2016 is commenced from 15th November, 2016 

onwards. 

 

 All the mercy case students are advised to carefully check their subject code/ scheme/ 

paper ID/batch etc from the date sheet and appear accordingly in the examination. 

 

 Mercy Students of all the USS and Affiliated Institutes/Colleges are required to 

appear from the notified Examination Centres allotted to their USS/Institutes/Colleges for 

Mercy Chance Examination. 
 

 Mercy Students of all the programmes are advised to collect their Admit Card from the 

office of the undersigned on 15.11.2016 (Tuesday) upto 04:00 PM.    

 

 In case of any further clarification, please contact the office of Incharge Conduct. 

  

 

 
(A.D. Lamba) 

 

Note: All the USS and Affiliated Institutes/Colleges are hereby advised to inform about the 

conduct of mercy examination to their respective students. 

 

Copy to: 

1. All officers of Examination Division for further necessary action in this regard. 

2. Concerned USS/Institutes/Colleges in which the above mentioned students are enrolled. 

3. Finance Officer-II, GGSIPU. 

4. Incharge Server Room, GGSIPU for uploading on the University Website. 
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